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LETTER DATED 20 APRIL 1999 FROM THE CHAIRMAN OF THE COMMITTEE
ON RELATIONS WITH THE HOST COUNTRY ADDRESSED TO THE PERMANENT

MISSIONS OF MEMBERS AND OF OBSERVERS TO THE UNITED NATIONS

As you may be aware, the Committee on Relations with the Host Country has
on its agenda, among other matters, the issue of health-related matters.
Recently, the President of the American Heart Association, Dr. V. Fuster
expressed his willingness to address the United Nations diplomatic community on
heart-related physical problems and stress. The Committee decided to invite
Dr. Fuster for this purpose.

With the present letter, I am pleased to inform you that the meeting will
be held on Thursday, 13 May 1999, from 3 p.m. to 4.30 p.m. in the Economic and
Social Council Chamber. It will be open to members of missions accredited to
the United Nations and staff of the Secretariat.

We look forward to seeing you at this meeting.

(Signed ) Sotirios ZACKHEOS
Chairman

Committee on Relations
with the Host Country
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